
1

Temple, Jessica

From: Temple, Jessica

Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 9:13 AM

To: 'dratchford@anthonyforest.com'

Cc: agallagher@gbmcassoc.com

Subject: AR0047384- PreDraft Review- Anthony Forest Products Company, LLC- Urbana Sawmill

Attachments: AR0047384_PreDraftReview.pdf

Anthony Forest Products Company, LLC- Urbana Sawmill 
Permit # AR0047384 
AFIN 70-00473 

Attached is the pre-draft NPDES permit for the above referenced facility.  You may review the pre-draft for 5 
business days.  The purpose of this review is to allow the facility an opportunity to comment on typographical 
errors, mathematical errors, misinterpretations of process descriptions, and other factual errors relating to the 
application and draft permit.  Most other substantial changes will need to be submitted during the official public 
comment period or in a separate permit application if not contained in the current record.  Any comments on 
this pre-draft can be returned to me via email at templej@adeq.state.ar.us .  For reference, a copy of the existing 
permit for this facility can be found at 
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/downloads/WebDatabases/PermitsOnline/NPDES/Permits/AR0047384.pdf . 

After the five day review period, the public notice will be published by ADEQ in a newspaper of general 
circulation of your facility and a certified letter containing the public notice, a copy of the draft permit, and the 
Statement of Basis will be sent to the Responsible Official.  

Thank you. 

Jessica Temple, PE 
Engineer 
ADEQ-Office of Water Quality 
501-682-0621 


